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Dear Committee on Emrgency Management, General Government and Veterans, 

We are in a Climate Emergency on our only planet Earth. I have engaged in climate 

activism since retiring in 2009.  Presently we need to draw down fossil fuels use by 

7% a year to avoid catastrophic changes.  This year we managed 2%.  Continuing to 

attempt to profit by investment in fossil fuels is not only immoral but insane under 

these circcumstances.  It is past time to make this step of halting investment in coal, 

one of the worst of the fossil fuels whose use threatens life on our planet. Please give 

your support to life affirming action by supporting HB 4083. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


